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Kingswood 

Wow! What a three days Foxes have had on their residential! Fencing, campfires, 

high-ropes, Jacob’s ladder, building buggies, mini Olympics and problem solving! 

The children’s behaviour was exceptional and we are all very proud of them. I 

hope they have all made memories to last a lifetime. Thank you to Mr Guest and 

Miss Harrison for giving up their own time to make this happen. 

This half term has been full of fun, learning and  

extra-curricular activities. I would like to say a huge 

thank you to our team who work incredibly hard to 

make sure our school is a caring, engaging and  

an exciting place to be. Every member of staff goes 

above and beyond for our children.  

Congratulations to Mr Guest who is getting married 

in half term. We all hope you both have a fantastic 

day.  

Have a wonderful half term! 



Bill’s thought for the week 
 

 

 

Conkers, Acorns and Minibeasts! The children have been fascinated by 

minibeasts, hunting for them, observing them and studying their habitats. 

What a strange term it has been. Plenty of bank holidays, exams and assessments 

and a number of religious festivals - did it feel shorter to anyone else? This weekend 

we mark Pentecost, the festival which Christians believe signifies the start of the 

Church, the day the Holy Spirit came down to be upon the people of God. On that 

day, people from all walks of life who used different languages were able to  

understand one another as the Spirit moved amongst and within them. This is just 

one way the Spirit inspires us, to see and understand the similarities we have with 

each, something that helps us move beyond many of the hangups we have about 

how differently others do things. Perhaps this week you might like to try opening 

yourself up to the movement of the Spirit and see what barriers it helps us overcome 

or what new relationships are born by being guided in such a way. I wish you a 

blessed, restorative and spirit filled half term.  



Thank you for attending our Ascension Day Church Service. A thought 

provoking service, with wonderful singing and story telling.   

 

 

 

Scientific Squirrels 

Squirrels have been investigating 

rocks to discover if they were 

sedimentary, igneous or  

metamorphic rock.  

Year 6 are  

triumphant at 

Triathlon! 

 

We are so 

proud of their 

courage to try 

something 

new. 



Acorns and Conkers take a trip to 

the park! 

 

 

 

 

Attendance awards 

 

Acorns  

 

 

Hedgehogs 

 

 

Squirrels 

 

 

Owls  

 

 

Foxes 

 

Our winning class is: 

 

 

 

94% 

93% 

99% 

98% 

94% 

Owls had ‘The best 

day ever’ at  

Fountains Abbey 

learning about the 

impact of the  

Reformation, when 

Henry VIII  

dissolved the  

monasteries. We  

also enjoyed some 

fun in the sun! 


